
 

CATHEDRAL SCHOOL REDUCED HOT LUNCH APPLICATION 

ALL APPLICATIONS WILL BE STRICTLY CONFIDENTIAL 

 
Cathedral School does not participate in the federal hot lunch program; therefore, our school does not follow the federal 
guidelines.  Cathedral School assists families in need by covering the cost of students on the reduced hot lunch program.    
 

 It is the intent of the School that no child not have access to hot lunch.  If hot lunch is in any way a problem or 
financial burden, please apply for reduced hot lunch.  Hot Lunch assistance does not cover 100% of the cost. 
The remaining costs are the responsibility of the applicant.  
 

 Family rate:  $1.00 per student lunch 

To apply, please attach: 

 Your most recent Federal Tax Returns (pages 1 & 2 of your 1040 form) if married couple files separately, both 
incomes and both 1040’s must be submitted.  

Your Name 

Number of Children attending Cathedral School & grade level 

Are you currently employed? 

 

 
Why are you requesting hot lunch assistance? Please provide any other information that you think would help with 
our decision. (You may use the back for space if needed.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
**Application may also be dropped off in the school’s main office.  Please mark envelope “Jaime Samarziya– Confidential.” 

Complete & Return Application to School. 
Once the application has been reviewed, 
notification will be sent to the parents. Reduced 
rates will begin on the date awarded. Rates will 
not be backdated.  


